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Call For Volunteers

As we enter Phase Il of Strategic Planning, Academic Affairs is seeking volunteers to
be on the OAA Strategic Planning Committee.

The committee will play a vital role in helping shape OAA’s objectives and goals for
the next five years. Meetings will be held weekly through July 1.

Those interested in volunteering should email their interest to oaa@ sunyempire.edu
by close of business April 6th to be considered for the committee.

Thank you.

Volunteer for the OAA Strategic Planning Committee
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